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Ref: Planning Inspectorate Ref. TR020001 

 
 
 
Dear Ms. Dowling,  
  
Application by London Luton Airport Limited for an Order Granting Development Consent for 
the London Luton Airport Expansion – Rule 8 Letter: Deadline 10 Submission  
  
I write in respect of the above-mentioned Development Consent Order.   
  
Please find attached the following documents:  
 

• Comments on any further information / submissions received by Deadline 9; and, 

• Response to the Applicant’s Response to Deadline 8 submissions (REP9-051). 
 
Turning to other matters:  
 
Rule 17 – Request for further information and written comments dated 31 January 2024 

The Council has no comments to make in respect of this request.  

Statement of Common Ground (SoCG)  

The Council would draw the ExA’s attention to the fact that the Council continues to actively 
engage with the Applicant and final SoCG progress is anticipated prior to Deadline 11. 
 

S.106 agreement 
 
Buckinghamshire Council is continuing to work with the Applicant in respect of the draft S.106 
agreement, to ensure that the Council’s interests are protected. The Council has raised issues 
regarding the drafting of the S.106 within its Deadline 10 submissions. Final comments on this 
matter, if unresolved, will be provided at Deadline 11.  
 
 
 



I trust that this submission for Deadline 10 clearly sets out the position of Buckinghamshire Council 
in respect of this Development Consent Order for the expansion of London Luton Airport.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Steve Bambrick 

 
Steve Bambrick 
Corporate Director – Planning, Growth & Sustainability 


